
BOARD OF HEALTH MINUTES   MARCH 5, 2015   7:00 

 

PRESENT: Tim Barnett, Erik Lowe and John Powers 

 

DWA APPROVED: Daniel Imbrogno 16-82. The application for Rafeal Louback was taken under 

advisement pending a site visit. Mr. Lou back has not responded to the request to do a site visit of the main 

house. 

 

TITLE 5 INSPECTION REPORTS FILED: Joseph & Natalie Thibodeau 17-115 

 

LANDFILL/REFUSE DISTRICT: The Board reviewed the monthly LDO numbers. John and Tim reported 

on last week’s Selectman’s meeting. The Selectman would like to see a reuse area at the Refuse District 

Transfer Station. They strongly urged the District to plan for this in Phase 1 of the renovation plans.   

 

OLD NEW BUSINESS: The Board would like to see a deed restriction that states only 2 bedrooms be 

allowed on 16-190 owned by Elizabeth Dowd and a water meter be installed. The members discussed the 

plans for Beetlebung Beef regarding a freezer outside the building on the deck. It was moved by Erik 

seconded by Tim to not allow the freezer outside the building. Motion carried 2-0.  The Board reviewed and 

approved the basement plan for Tim Doran 3-3.3. John reported that the fertilizer class is March 21
st
 at the 

Harborview Hotel and that the MRC will have a booth at the Hospital Health Fair. John e-mailed the 

members the Tick Bourne Illness Gran report and the Tisbury water shed coalition report. The Board 

reviewed and considers the change of use for Warner 32-69 to be one bedroom as allowed on the previous 

plan. John reported that MDPH division of food protection had a complaint regarding New Lane Sundries. 

John will follow-up with DPH. 

 

PERMITS APPROVED: M.V. Agricultural Society and Good Tastes 

 

IN Con Com 31-3, J.C. Murphy 2/27/15, DEP, VNA of CCVNA, West Tisbury School nurse, EWWTP, 

ZBA Agenda 

  

 

OUT Chili J. Realty Trust 32-53 (second Notice) 

 

 


